373. H Wedlock
From: Wedlock, Kirsten 
Subject: re changes to copyright system
To whom it may concern
I strongly oppose any change to the current system that will create further burdens on my time. I am in the library & do not have a textbook for the students to use, so I do photocopy work for them. I strongly oppose any change to the current system that creates uncertainty about what I can & can not share with my students.
Kind Regards,
Kirsten
Kirsten Wedlock
Teacher-librarian
